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The NSW Police Dogs visited Bronte last week. Senior constable Leanne and Kelly told us all about the 

amazing work of Flash and Nitro. Thanks to the Horth family for donating this presentation. 
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2018 Sport Assembly  

Congratulations students! 

A big thanks to teachers who organise 

and attend Friday sport and school,  

district and regional carnivals. 
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NEW SCHOOL WEBSITE 

We have just launched our new school website.  https://bronte-p.schools.nsw.gov.au. 

The department have revamped their platform and each week the latest newsletter will be up-
loaded. If you would like me to add some other information please let me know. 

 

4O create a monster castle using KAPLA. Thank you Sarah (Mona’s Mum) for helping the class. 

House Captains Vice Captains 

COOK Nicholas Avramides 
Jemima Coleman 

Taj Lynn 
Sadie Chadwick 

OXLEY Edward Hartwright 
Freja Gaston (yr 5) 

Riley Kwong 
Sophie Hamilton (yr5) 

PHILLIP Ethan Marten- Coney 
Marley McCallum 

Luis Larriera 
Jaimee Lock 

STURT Sachin Vasan Young 
Lucille Strewe 

Phoenix Schregardus 
Tyla Corsi 

https://bronte-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
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K-2 Presentation Assembly, wishing every-

one a happy christmas and a safe holiday! 
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Should Randwick Boys High School become co-
educational? 

The Department of Education is exploring requests to transition Randwick Boys High School into 
a co-educational high school, and wants to know what you think. 

If the decision is made to change Randwick Boys High School into a co-educational comprehen-
sive high school, female students will be enrolled into the school in stages across a number of 
years. 

Find out more and complete the survey at education.nsw.gov.au/randwick-boys-high-school 

before Friday 15 February 2019.   

 

You can also send comments to randwick@det.nsw.edu.au or ask specific questions and share 

your comments at information booths at local shopping centres, and further information will be 

on display at local libraries during the school holidays. 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders for school textbooks have now closed. 

Contact Kookaburra if you need to place an order. 

1300 766 997 

 

 

 

 

We would appreciate prompt payment of all outstanding 
 overdue school fees to be paid via the school online POP payment  

system.  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/going-to-a-public-school/our-public-schools/high-school/randwick-boys-high-school
mailto:randwick@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi6mYXkyKrfAhXLMY8KHdPuAhsQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kookaburra.com.au%2F&psig=AOvVaw2tlMlJHqywcKwZnUKl0hls&ust=1545263360233424
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjJ4tS80KrfAhVRbysKHbmTDiMQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.olgcgatton.qld.edu.au%2Flatest-news%2FPages%2F2018-School-Fees.aspx&psig=AOvVaw0uAPjWlmPFcLTRsm6Shp28
https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjpzMXO0KrfAhUBWCsKHam9ALgQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.ebay.com.au%2Fitm%2FAccounts-Stickers-Overdue-Please-Pay-Final-Request-Payment-Required-%2F19227502
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BRONTE  
PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

Wednesday 19 Dec 2018  

Week 10 Term  4 

TERM 4  

Dec  

Dec  11 Band—End of Year Concert evening 

Dec 14 Sport Presentation Day 9.15am 

Helpers Morning Tea  11am 

Dec 17 Presentation Day Yr K-2 – Classrooms 

Skyzone Excursion Yr 6 

Dec 18 Bowling Picnic Day Yr 3-4 

Dec 19 LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 

JAN 30 Yr1-6 STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

Feb 1 Swimming carnival  

FEB 4 KINDER 2019 STUDENTS START 
SCHOOL 

Feb 8 PSSA begins 

Feb 15 Welcome BBQ—Saturday 

Feb 20 School Photos 

BULLETIN 
Dear All, 

To support us towards our School strategic direc-

tions in 2019 there will be a change to next year’s 

timetable on a Monday. 

Sport in Schools will be delivering our athletics and   

gymnastic program every Monday next year and as 

a result lunch and recess will be switched around. 

Recess will be first from 11-11.20 and lunch will 

start at 1.20-2.20. It’s going to take a little bit of 

getting used to for all of us. 

We are going to miss Mr Wiltshire and his daughter 

Bronte next year. James Wiltshire is moving to Bris-

bane with his family this Christmas. He has been a 

wonderful friend and a brilliant teacher.  I know he 

will be missed by everyone. We wish the family all 

the very best for their move up north. Miss Loncar 

will be missed  as she is moving to Clovelly Public 

School. Both were farewelled by the school today. 

Thank you to all the people involved in the special 

assembly. Adam Smith is joining the Bronte staff 

next year. 

I would like to thank all the staff for their hard work 

this year and parents for yours too. Goodbye and 

best wishes to all the families of Year 6 students and 

students leaving the school. 2018 was exciting and I 

am looking forward to working with everyone next 

year. 

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing holiday! 

Catherine Ryan 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn1.vectorstock.com%2Fi%2F1000x1000%2F36%2F60%2Fsanta-claus-and-rudolph-deer-vector-663660.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.vectorstock.com%2Froyalty-free-vector%2Fsanta-claus-and-rudolph-deer-vector-
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   EXTRA CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES  

BEGIN WEEK 2 TERM 1 2019 
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Please check Lost Property as we will be 

clearing out everything at the end of the 

week . 

 

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiA07qKyKrfAhUMdCsKHXbCAKwQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.123rf.com%2Fphoto_50180415_stock-vector-megaphone-hand-business-concept-with-text-last-chance-vecto
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